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Dear Sirs
We write to object to the proposals to develop areas of green belt at Vicarage Farm
and Crews Hill. Our reasons are:

1. The loss of countryside within the borough which is an important amenity for all residents in Enfield to enjoy
and appreciate. The necessity for green open space for

for the general well- being of the community has been brought into sharp focus during

the current pandemic.

2. The scale of the potential development (especially at Crews Hill) will have a severe
adverse effect on the character of the area and will lead to an unwelcome incursion
Into a part of the borough which is enjoyed by those seeking recreation in the midst
of open countryside.

We also have concerns about the new height limits for buildings within the close proximity of transport hubs as
it could give rise to the construction of buildings which
are totally out of character to the surrounding area.



